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  AGENDA # 9 

City of Madison, Wisconsin 

  

REPORT OF: LANDMARKS COMMISSION PRESENTED: September 21, 2015 

TITLE: Buildings Proposed for Demolition - 

2015 
REFERRED:  

REREFERRED:   

REPORTED BACK:  

AUTHOR: Amy Scanlon, Secretary ADOPTED: September 21, 2015 POF:  

DATED: September 21, 2015 ID NUMBER: 36427 

Members present were: Stuart Levitan, Chair; Erica Fox Gehrig, Vice Chair; Marsha A. Rummel, 

David WJ McLean, Lon Hill, and Anna V. Andrzejewski 
 
 

SUMMARY: 
 

Levitan disclosed that he is on the Board of the Madison Development Corporation which is related to the 

demolition request for 433 W Mifflin and will facilitate the meeting, but will not participate in the discussion.   

 

There was general discussion about the Abiel Brooks residence and that Abiel Brooks was an early settler of 

Madison, but that the residence has been significantly altered.  The Commission noted that the existing leaded 

glass window should be salvaged. 

 

There was general discussion about the demolition report which resulted in the following motions: 

 

 

ACTION: 
 

A motion was made by Andrzejewski, seconded by Gehrig, to report to the Plan Commission that the 

Landmarks Commission regrets the loss of the vernacular architecture located at 1906 Monroe Street. 

The motion passed by voice vote.  

 

A motion was made by Gehrig, seconded by Andrzejewski, to report to the Plan Commission that the 

Landmarks Commission regrets the loss of the vernacular architecture located at 433 W Mifflin Street. 

The motion passed by voice vote. 

 

A motion was made by Andrzejewski, seconded by McLean, to report to the Plan Commission that the 

Landmarks Commission regrets the loss of the concentration of vernacular residential structures located 

near Park Street and encourages the preservation and relocation of the building located at 911 

Delaplaine Court.  The motion passed by voice vote.  

 

A motion was made by Andrzejewski, seconded by Rummel, to report to the Plan Commission that the 

Landmarks Commission finds that there is no known historic value for the buildings located at 1801 E 

Washington, 215 South Pinckney, 2087 Atwood, 1020 John Nolen Drive, 1101 University, 1121 

University, 906 E Mifflin and 1917 Lake Point Drive. The motion passed by voice vote. 


